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These chemicals are known to be carcinogenic and definitely should at the very least 

be banned from any  

products such as water supply conduits or food storage containers or toys, et cetera. 

Actually, the study and science concerning these chemicals is documented and we 

can not ignore that these chemicals should not be produced or used at all for so 

many reasons such as those described in the following article:  

https://pmc.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/articles/PMC10779931/. 


